
 

 

 

I had a lot of fun at the Divisional Council Meeting June 24th! 

Huge thanks to everyone who made it (pictured right)! Sullivan 

Central, Unaka, Volunteer, Daniel Boone and Elizabethton were 

all present. I would also like to thank Tony and Betty from 

Johnson City Kiwanis for attending! 
 

 

ICON Recap 
Unfortunately, I was not able to attend International Convention 
this year.  However, the Kentucky-Tennessee district was well 

represented and had a blast in the Windy City. Division Seven’s 

Unaka High School was awarded Distinguished Diamond Level 

Club!! That is amazing! Great job and keep up the excellent 

work! 

Remind 
If you want text updates for events and reminders, sign up for 

Remind texts! Text 81010 with @ktkey in the message to receive 

the notifications.  
 

Fall Rally- October 20 
Everyone mark Fall Rally on your calendars for October 20th ! Fall 

Rally will be held at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN. I know it will 
be a fun filled day and a great time to meet Key Clubbers from 

all over KT! 

 

Events! 
I would love to meet everyone and come visit each club, so 

please invite me to anything your club hosts. I would love to talk 

at one of your meetings, or help out at one of your service 
projects. Just let me know and I will make it a priority to be there! 

 

Feel free to contact me anytime, about anything! 
 

Kaylee Bowers 

423-552-5558 

kaylee@ktkey.org 
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Upcoming Events 

October 1st-Dues are payable 

October 20th-Fall Rally at Dollywood 

November 2nd- Kiwanis Family Conference 

December 1st-Dues become delinquent 

 

Monthly Reports are due on the 10th of each 

month.  

 

Stay tuned for updates on Fall Officer 

Training.  

 

I will be contacting everyone very soon with 

updates and more info on our division service 

project. 


